
 
 
 
 
 

Parking on the Penn State campus is sometimes difficult.  Healthy Mom Zone 

research participants MUST be given first priority to park in the designated 

research parking spaces in the front/side of Noll Laboratory. As a result of the 

extremely limited parking availability, there will be absolutely no staff parking in 

the Noll parking lot.  
 

Staff is therefore asked to park in the Nittany Lion Inn parking garage or find 

other parking arrangements (downtown garages or the lot across Atherton 

Street if after 5 p.m.). Staff members are responsible for all associated parking 

fees.   
 

Please contact Abigail Pauley at 814-863-7354 with any questions or concerns. 
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